Music Department of UA to Present ScholarShip Concert

The Music Department of the
University of Alaska will present
a Music Scholarship Concert on
Sunday May 6th in the Fine
Arts Theater on the Fairbanks
campus.

This concert, which is plan-
ned to become an annual event,
will consist of solo performances
by department faculty members

with the  University-Fairbanks
Symphony Orchestra under the
direction  of Gordon Wright,
followed by a performance of
the Mozart Requiem with the
combined  University Chorus,
Choir of the North, orchestra,
faculty and guest ‘soloists under
the  direction = of Professor
Charles W. Davis.

The concert represents the.

combined efforts of the entire
music faculty, many of the cur-
rently enrolled music majors,
music minors, and musicians
from the surrounding com-
munity.

It is being presented in the
belief  that there are many
talented young musicians who,

due to the extremely high cost
of college-level study, the large
geographical size of the State
and the high cost of living in
the Fairbanks area, may find it
difficult, if not impossible, to
obtain higher-level music study.

Concerts such as this will
encourage higher-level  music
study in Fairbanks by providing

financial support to many pro-
mising young musicians.

The Music Scholarship Con-
cert will be presented on Sunday
May o6th in an afternoon at
2:00 p.m., and then again in an
evening performance at 8:15
p.m.

Tickets are priced at $5.00
for general admission and $2.50
for students and military per-
sonnel and may be obtained
from Borealis Books at 527
Fourth Avenue in Fairbanks, the
Wood Center Information Desk,
the Music Department Office,
and at the door.




